
September 23, 1977 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RD 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Pa. 

18088 

Thank you for your reception report of September 16th. 

On September 13, 1977 one of our three towers fell down due 

to the breakage of a bolt in one of the insulators. We 

immediately switched from our normal directional pattern 

to 1000 watts non -directional. This allowed you to receive 

WDJZ in an area we normally go to alot of trouble to stay 

out of. 

We appreciate your report and congratulate you on your 

good timing. A verification is attached. 

9mes L. Elmore 
Director of Engineering 
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